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Mr. President,
Let me to welcome the distinguished delegation of Turkey to the UPR Working Group and to thank the head of the delegation for the presentation of the National Report. 
The Republic of Moldova commends the efforts undertaken by Turkey since the first UPR review to improve the human rights situation in the country, while recognizing that certain reforms have yet to be completed. 
We welcome, in particular, the advancement of constitutional and judicial amendments, the adoption of the Action Plan for the Prevention of Human Rights Violations and the establishment of the Human Rights Compensation Commission.

We also commend the steps taken to combat the scourge of human trafficking and, in this context, would be interested to learn whether the Turkish authorities envisage ratifying Council of Europe’s Convention on Action against Trafficking in Human Beings. 
In order to further strengthen actions in this area, we recommend Turkey to pursue measures targeted at preventing trafficking in human beings and ensuring effective protection to victims, including by adopting a comprehensive anti-trafficking law.
I thank you, Mr. President.
